
2021 PTO

SCHOLARSHIP

ESSAY PROMPT
 

DEAR CLASS OF 2025,
 

AS  I  PREPARE FOR GRADUATION DAY,  HERE IS  WHAT THESE
PAST FOUR YEARS HAVE TAUGHT ME AND MY ADVICE TO YOU.

Essay should be typewritten, double-spaced and no more than 500 words.       
Your name should be in the upper right corner of essay and list your final word
count. 
Each submission will be reviewed anonymously by the Lenape PTO scholarship
committee.  
Essays will be judged on skill exhibited addressing the prompt, effort and insight,
grammar, and punctuation. This is a letter to incoming students but you do not
have to repeat the exact words of the prompt.
Deadline for Submission: 3pm, Monday, April 12th, 2021.

 Dear Class of 2021,
 

The Lenape PTO is proud to announce five scholarship opportunities for Graduating Seniors. 
Each scholarship is $1,000. 

Winners will be announced at graduation and listed in the graduation program book. 
The five winning essays will be printed and distributed to the class of 2025. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Important information regarding the selection process:
 

   

Please submit your essay via e-mail to:
Mrs. Botterbrodt, Office Manager, Lenape High School

wbotterbrodt@lrhsd.org
                       

Any questions, please email Chairperson Elisa Bogdan
elisabogdan@comcast.net

 


